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NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS 

REMINDER ON EXAMINATION ELIGIBILITY 
 

Welcome back after the break! 

As we approach the examination period, please take note of the following important information 

regarding your eligibility to sit for the upcoming End-of-Semester Examinations, scheduled from April 

1, 2025, to April 12, 2025. 

Important Reminders for All Students: - 

1. Nominal Roll Signing 

 All students must sign the nominal roll to ensure their names appear on the official 

examination list. 

 The examination list will be available for download on TuSoft. 

 Only students whose names appear on the examination list will be eligible to sit for the exams. 

2. Registration for Year One and Year Two Government-Sponsored (KUCCPS-Placed) Students 

 All Year One and Year Two government-sponsored students who have not yet completed 

their registration must report to the Admissions Office to finalize the process. 

 Fee payment is NOT mandatory at this stage for registration. However, both registration 

and signing of the nominal roll are compulsory to be eligible for the End-of-Semester 

Examinations. 

For further inquiries, please contact registrar.academic@tukenya.ac.ke. 

Best wishes for your studies and upcoming examinations. 

 
 Dr. Moses W. Wamalwa 
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